

Community Radio Station for Wraysbury, Datchet, Horton, Colnbrook, Poyle & Old Windsor

Dear Parents

We were thrilled to be able to attend a special assembly at school this morning and would like to pass on a huge thank you to the children of Years 3 – 6 who sang their Christmas Song with gusto ready for broadcasting on Swan Radio. The Head Boy and Head Girl recorded their personal messages on behalf of Wraysbury Primary, as well as some extra seasonal thoughts taken from other pupils. The attached leaflet will explain what we are about and how you can tune in.

A special competition was shared for all children to have the opportunity of naming our Swan Mascot, who sits in our Studios on the Green. Entries can be made by an adult on their behalf —our website www.swan-radio.co.uk has all the details. The winner will be contacted and invited nearer our launch date in February to have their very own session on the radio, during which time they will get to announce the swan's name and introduce a few of their own songs. Your child could be a budding DJ of the future!

On behalf of Swan Radio, we wish you all a very Merry Christmas and look forward to your support for our very exciting Community Radio project in 2019. Look on our website, download the App and please come and see us at the Christmas Fair for fun, games and more information on how YOU can become involved.

Ben, Lynn, Sue and Mark